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Ms. Christine E. Long 

Registrar and Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2701 

Toronto, Ontario M4P IE4 
 
 

Re: Peterborough Distribution Inc. ED-2002-0504 

2021 Cost of Service Deferral 

Dear Ms. Long: 

Pursuant to the Board's November 13, 2019 correspondence with respect to the 
Rebasing process and 2021 Electricity Distribution Rates, Peterborough 

Distribution (PDl) is requesting a deferral of its Cost of Service Application. 
 

As you are aware, PDI is awaiting approval of their MAAD application after final 

arguments were submitted to the Board on January 24, 2020. 

 
We are asking for a further deferral of our Cost of Service submission to align with the 

pending ruling of PDl's MAAD application before the Board. 

 
As previously confirmed, there will be no rate increase, disposition of any regulatory 

accounts, or DSP while our MAAD application is pending. 

 
Should the Board not approve PDl's MAAD application, we would request approval for 

submission of a Cost of Service Application as soon as possible thereafter. 

 
Thank for your consideration in this matter, and should you require any further 

information, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

tephenson 

President and CEO 
Telephone (705) 748-9301 ext 1280 

e-mail jstephenson@peterboroughutilities.ca 


